
Dear Legislators,  
I am one of the 957,908 non affiliated voters in our state. That is, as you know, the second largest 
group of voters.  
As such, I ask that any new districts fully represent the number of non affiliated voters in each 
district.  We should not be sidelined by partisan desires for power.  
Recognize that non affiliated voters must make a choice among the various candidates. How well 
you perform this task will affect how we perceive you and your party when it comes time to vote.  
Joette Storm 
63214 Brightwater Dr. Bend 
 


